
Summer Newsletter 2021-22  

PMLD Department 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are happy to see the students back following the Easter break, we hope you 
enjoyed the holidays. 

Our topic is Forest School Adventures and we will be having two themed days with 
fun and dressing up and outdoor exploration. 

Friday 6th May – Hide and seek! Please could students come to school in old clothes 
that you don’t mind getting a bit mucky. We will dress up and camouflage ourselves 
and our chairs for an extreme hide and seek activity. 

Monday 23rd May – Den Building Day- camping activity and making smores. It would 
be great if students could wear their PJs and bring a favourite blanket.  

We will continue to focus on our communication, physical skills and sensory 
exploration, all of which remain integrated throughout all daily sessions.  

In speech and language therapy sessions we will continue to develop our sensory 
exploration skills through sensory stories, call and response sessions and using the 
eye gaze technology.  

We will continue to focus on gross motor movement development through music and 
movement sessions and social games. The SaLTs and OTs will continue to work 
closely to plan cause and effect programmes and look at positioning.  

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact us using contacts below. We are looking 
forward to another term working with your fabulous young people! 

Best wishes,  

PMLD Department 

PMLD department contacts: 

Ros Field 
PMLD lead and assistant  
head teacher 

r.field@percyhedley.org.uk   

Rachel  
Jeffares 

Middle leader and class teacher r.jeffares@percyhedley.org.uk 

Pam Firth Class teacher p.firth@percyhedley.org.uk 

Amy Pearson Class teacher a.sibley@percyhedley.org.uk  

Michele  
McCafferty 

Middle leader for therapy, governor  
and occupational therapist 

m.mccafferty@percyhedley.org.uk 

Emma  
Coomber 

Occupational therapist emma.coomber@percyhedley.org.uk  

Catrin Jones Speech and language therapist c.jones@percyhedley.org.uk 
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Mollie  
Henaghan 

Speech and language therapist m.henaghan@percyhedley.org.uk 

Erin Kelly Speech and language therapist erin.kelly@percyhedley.org.uk 

Steph Brown 
Penny Walsh 

Physiotherapist nuth.physio.ncs@nhs.net  

Caitlin Brown Technical instructor nuth.physio.ncs@nhs.net  
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